

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

23rd September 2016

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS



Dear Parents / Carers,

We will be celebrating Harvest in the Grosvenor Hall on Wednesday 28th September at 9.15am. Parents and carers are warmly welcomed to join us and refreshments will be available in the hall from 9am.

We would kindly ask you to send in a small gift with your child for the service. Any donations will be presented by the children at the start of the service.

Both perishable and non-perishable goods would be most welcome. After the service the donations will be transported to the Charles Thompson Mission in Birkenhead to help support them with their charitable work for people in our local area.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J. Callaway Headteacher





